
May 29, 2020 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communication Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th St, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re:  KATH-LD, Juneau, AK (Facility ID 188833)  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch:  
 

Denali Media Southeast, Corp., licensee of KATH-LD, Juneau, AK (Facility ID 188833) (the 
"Station"), hereby gives its consent to Gray Television Licensee, LLC (“Buyer”), as proposed assignee of 
the Station, to file a request for modification of the Station and any related requests pertaining thereto. 
 

It is respectfully requested that the application be processed as a contingent application pursuant 
to Section 73.3517 of the Commission's Rules and that such application be granted with the condition 
that said grant will be made simultaneous with the initial grant of the assignment application 
contemplated herein but with the condition that it will be effective upon approval and consummation of 
the assignment application.  

 
Denali Media, Southeast, Corp. certifies that neither Denali Media nor any party of Denali Media, 

including its members, is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section. For the definition 
of a "party" for these purposes, see 47 C.F.R. Section 1.2003(b). 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
       

 
Jerry Bever 

      Vice President and General Manager 
      Denali Media Southeast, Corp. 


